
 
 

OPERATION BACKPACK! 
 

The Monticello First Presbyterian Church will be distributing free 

school supplies to families in need in our community. 

 

Distribution will take place 

Sunday, July 30, 2023 

4-6 pm 

First Presbyterian Church 

104 N. Illinois St 

Monticello, IN 

 

 

*Children must be in grades K-12 and attend a White Co. School. 

*Parent must have proof of residency within the school 

corporation.  

*Children must be with their parent or legal guardian to receive 

school supplies. 

 

For more information, contact the church at 574-583-5787 

Facebook page: monticellofirstpresbyterianchurch  

Website: monticellofpc.org. 


